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To the Research Director,
 
Please accept my opposition to the Bill proposed by the Member for Cairns Mr Rob Pyne. It
 is worrying in the extreme. The Bill provides no protection for the unborn person or the
 mother. There is nothing safeguarding any interests in this Bill.
 
Thanking you.
 
James McPherson,

Submission No. 434 
Received 24 June 2016




